
Woodbridge Board of Education Facilities Committee 

January 8, 2015 Meeting Minutes 
 

 
 
Ms. Kravetz called the meeting to order at 7:32 AM. 
 
In attendance: Karen Baldwin Kravetz, Chris Jaffe, Margaret Hamilton, Dr. Stella, Al Pullo, 
Gina Prisco and Greg Kula. 
 

1. Building Project – During the holiday break, work was done on lighting in the pool area 
and A, B, C Wings. Mechanical work was completed including boiler repiping, hoisting 
of chiller and installation of controls. A-Wing roofing work is in progress. 

 
2. Custodial staff put in incredible effort and worked overtime over the holiday break to 

deep clean the S-Wing as a result of the water incident over the Thanksgiving holiday. 
 

3. Tools for Schools Update – the survey has been completed and walk-throughs are set to 
begin. 

 
4. Sustainability Update – stewards are continuing their work and may do more educational 

posters in Café. Girl Scouts have completed their recycling project, making sure there are 
bins in every room. Greg has ordered the needed number of bins and expects they will all 
be in this week. 

 
 
Adjourned 8:23 AM. 
  
 
 
  
Next meeting: February 5, 2015 at 7:30 AM. 
  
 
 
 
 


